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To: analytical.services@xoserve.com 25 January 2023 
CC: auge@engage-consulting.co.uk   
 
Hi, 
 
This is not an in depth consultation response but there are a few comments I would like to 
enter officially. Thank you for sorting out the table showing %’s in the statement.  
 
I understand that the theft calculation is not altered and therefore we would not expect a 
significant shift in theft proportions. That being said I am still not comfortable with how it is 
allocated out or how to explain and substantiate it to customers who have to pay the bills.  
 
Secondly I was not totally certain on the forecasted consumption volumes. It appeared that 
SPC 3 were forecast to increase which with comments about reduced AQs I assume was 
linked to site migration. Do we have any evidence to support further significant site 
migration to SPC3?  
 
Regards, 
 
Louise 
 
 

 

Louise Hellyer 
Commercial Risk Manager 

Commercial 
 
TotalEnergies Gas & Power Limited 
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